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Dear Executive Board,  
 
On Wednesday January 26, 2022 the Sponsorship and Donations Committee met 
to review various applications that we received. We were able to both reach 
quorum and a mutual decision. In this deliberation, the decision was as follows: 
 

1)  $100 donation for JamHacks VI to support the Waterloo-based high-school 
hackathon. JamHacks VI is a 36-hour innovation marathon, where 
participants will work in teams to create an app, game, website, robot, 
gadget, etc. Initially, JamHacks VI requested a sponsorship from the MSU; 
however, the Sponsorships and Donations Committee determined that 
since the hackathon is Waterloo-based, there would not be much 
promotional value for the MSU. Consequently, the committee has approved 
a $100 donation to support the community member. 

 
This is the fifth time this year that the Sponsorship and Donations Committee is 
making a recommendation to the Executive Board and the sum of these 
recommendations is $100. As such, should the recommendation be approved, the 
fund will now sit at $7,850 to be used throughout the remainder of the year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nathan Auyeung 
AVP Finance 
McMaster Students Union  
avpfinance@msu.mcmaster.ca 

. 
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 From the office of the… 

 AVP Finance 

TO: Members of the Executive Board 

FROM: Nathan Auyeung, AVP Finance 

SUBJECT: EB Report for Sponsorship and Donations 

DATE: February 8, 2022 
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